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BOLEINGEN SERIES
140 EAST 62NP STREET

NEW YORK 21, N.Y.

July 8, 1949

Dr. George Steindorff
11561 Cumpston Street
North Hollywood
California

Dear Dr. Steindorff:

Mr., Erwin Morkisch has sent on to
us your manuscript of the Coptic Grammar
whieh arrived safely, vesterday. He informs
me that the master fllm has been sent directly
te Fou.

I shall be in touch with Mr. Augustin
during the course of next week, and shall give
the manusecript over to him, in order that he
may study the problems involved in its composi-

tion., I am glad that you approve of our taking
thls step.

Sincerely yours,

\J O.,u..\ G"’l ‘im oy’

Vaun Gillmor
Editorial Secretary
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